
 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS YEAR’S HS FAIR AT BUDLONG 

Come out to join your 8th grader this upcoming Thursday for our 8th Grade High School Fair 
hosted here at Budlong. Representatives from the following schools will attending to 

present you information pertaining to their school, as well as answering any questions that 
you might have: Lane Tech, Northside Prep, Mather, Senn, Rickover Academy, Intrinsic, and 

possibly more! We are looking forward to see you there! 

WHEN: September 28, 2017 at 1:30 – 2:30 pm 

WHERE : Budlong Elementary School  

2701 W. Foster Ave. Chicago, IL 60625 

Please contact the counselor with any questions @ (773) 534-2591 or via email 
mchmiel@cps.edu 
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